
To promote a love of reading at home, Key Stage 

One went on a trip to their local library in 

Southwater Telford. 

We met the librarian who 

talked to us all about the li-

brary and read us a story.  

We explored the children’s 

section and all the books 

they had on offer. 

We had the chance to get our 

own library card and check 

a book out for the first time.  


